Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pennycreek@everettsd.org>
Sent: Friday, June 4, 2021 4:00 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 06/04/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,
The monthly June Newsletter is attached. Please take some time to look it over to view useful information.

Newsletters may be found on our Penny Creek Elementary homepage at www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes.

Have a wonderful weekend!
Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes
Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES
Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read aloud: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653

Attachments:
& messages/attachments/ee7d01ee41c891f1a853a4b19e55f4f5/Newsletter June 2021.pdf (891.2 KB)

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the
Blackboard service, please unsubscribe.
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